
 

 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 22ND – 26TH MAY 

Our Christian value this term is Service 

 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

5th June Term resumes 

7th June KS2 District Athletics (Cirencester Primary) 

12th June Viking Cookery Day – Whole school cooking. 

12th June Yr. 4 In the Net 

23rd June Deer Park Open Morning for Year 5 

4th July Kingshill School Open Morning for Year 5 

5th July Kingshill School Open Morning for Year 5 

6th July Kingshill School Open Morning for Year 5 

12th July Summer Concert -Baptist Church, 6pm-7pm 

17th July Deer Park Open Morning for Year 5 

ATTENDANCE 

Congratulations to Wren class who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 

15th May. Ernie will sit in Wren class this week.  

DAY  WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

22nd                

 

TUESDAY 

23rd                

Individual music lessons 

ASC Film 

WEDNESDAY 

24th                

ASC Dance / Lego 

THURSDAY 

25th  

AM PE 
Lessons 
 

8:00am Sports Breakfast Club. This club is free of charge with no booking 

needed but we do ask for a prompt drop-off 

10:00-11:30am Sports Day 

No Swimming Today – pick up from school normal time 3pm. 

FRIDAY 

26th  

PM PE Lessons 

Children will change into PE kit during school time 

ASC Sports  

END OF TERM 



 

BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday to Zea in Kingfisher class who celebrates her birthday this 

week. 

NO SWIMMING 

There is NO swimming on Thursday 25th May. Please pick up your child from school like a normal 

day at 3pm. Swimming resumes Thursday 8th June. 

PARENTPAY 

Please can we remind parents to pay their lunch & after school club debt on a weekly basis. The 

school’s threshold is £25.00 per child and we have a number of accounts currently over this 

amount.  

We also have some outstanding swimming payments from the April instalment. With 

the June instalment due in a few weeks, please can we ask that any outstanding 

balances are settled. 

Useful tip: ParentPay allows you to add funds to payment items e.g. Hot lunches, so that 

balances can be in credit. The simplest way of doing this is to click into the payment item and 

where it says ‘How much would you like to pay?’ add in the amount for the week or term. 

Remember to then Add to Basket and Checkout! 

CHANGE OF NAME 

Some of you may be aware but Miss Dunn got married last year. To avoid confusion, Miss Dunn 

will be known as Mrs Pressman effective from September.  

MATHLETICS 

As you are aware all children have access to Mathletics, our online maths resource which we use 

for homework and to support our children to embed their maths skills. We would like to find out 

your opinion about this going forward. Please click on the link to answer the questions. 

http://forms.gle/FuC5Jbe57vPYdyNb7 

  

http://forms.gle/FuC5Jbe57vPYdyNb7
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